
  Item 10a 
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 
February 2022 

   
   

 
 
2/11: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items included the General 
Manager’s priorities for 2022, declaration of surplus equipment for the 1995 GMC 
Pickup, and information items on the proposals for re-districting of the District’s 
elections and Native American land acknowledgements. 
 
2/17: River Park Neighborhood Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting to hear a presentation from the U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers on the upcoming American River bank protection project. The Corps 
described the work to armor the south bank of the American River to prevent 
erosion of the levee. The work will include removal of the existing tree canopy 
and vegetation understory, installing the blanket of rock revetment, and then 
adding topsoil and vegetation plantings to re-establish the tree canopy. The 
Corps also discussed the impacts to the neighborhood including, pedestrian 
access closures, truck traffic haul routes, noise, and air quality.  
 
 


